What we've done and what's to come November 2017

Happening History Week:

Last week saw all the children transported back in time to various points in history. There was a creative range of activities which kept both children and adults enthralled from Forge Mill workshops to the World War 2 baking morning for parents and carers. Thank you to Miss Bush our History Coordinator and all class teachers for this.

Children in Need - Friday 17th November:

This year's theme is to be 'Spotacular'. We are asking children to wear something colourful/spotty on the day for a £1 donation to this good cause.



Christmas Plays:

It is hurting towards that time of year again. Letters will soon be coming home regarding costumes, lines to learn etc. As always we value your support in helping your child with this. Ticket order forms will follow nearer the time. Years 3 & 4 are finalising their spectacular plans and further information will follow.



Uniform Matters:

Please ensure children come to school in appropriate clothing and footwear. Shoes should be durable and suitable for the playground ie no heels/sparkly shoes.

Home School Diaries

It was lovely to see all the children's Home School Diaries this week. There is so much reading, phonics and activities going on to support your child's learning at home. Remember - any reading your child does can be recorded in Phonics Bug Club, comics, bedtime reading. Please check that the pages at the front requiring your signature and your child's are completed. Thank you.

See overleaf for news on 'Restart a Heart Week'



07794 637 073 / 07590 233 788 info@ccshf.org.uk www.ccshf.org.uk

Charity no: 1161387

30/10/17

Dear Miss Marshall, Teachers & Children,

Thank you all for supporting our charity Charlotte & Craig Saving Hearts Foundation on Restart A Heart Week 2017.

The support you gave us throughout the week was truly amazing & I hope you all enjoyed it as much as we did. We are so proud of ALL the children who took part in learning how to help someone when their heart is not beating properly.

Well what can we say, about how amazing you all did!!!

Apart from children learning life saving skills, which was more important, we finally have a total for you all.

As you may remember 2 weeks ago was Restart a Heart day & Tenacres First School, Redditch kindly supported our charity. This consisted of Non uniform day, raffle & fill the heart with odd change.

We have now finally counted it all (what a task lol).

Non uniform = £226

Raffle = £160

Fill the heart, wait for it......an amazing £306.12p

Totalling £692.12p

Thank you so much to everyone at Tenacres First School, mum's,dad's carers & all of your children (who are a credit to you all) for your amazing support. Your kind donations will nearly pay for another life saving defibrillator. You are all #lifesavers & #helpingtosavelives . Thank you & much love to you all from us all at CCSHF

Kind regards

Rob & Maggie Underwood